
 

Town of Montville Town Council 
Public Hearing 

Wednesday, October 14, 2020 
6:30 p.m. – Montville Town Hall – Council Chambers 

 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

Please be advised the public hearing to be held by the Montville 
Town Council scheduled for Wednesday, October 14, 2020 at 
6:30 PM in the Montville Town Hall Council Chambers has 

been CANCELLED. 
 
 

This public hearing was to receive public comment and 
questions regarding the proposed ordinance entitled “NOISE 

CONTROL ORDINANCE”. 
 
 

This public hearing will be rescheduled at a later date. 


